Minutes of Newington Big Local Partnership Meeting
20/6/16 at Newington Community Centre
Attended:
Marie Thomas – Secretary/Resident
Richard Nicholson – Interim Chairperson
Cara Thorpe – N.B.L Community Development Officer
Liam Clark – NBL Apprentice
Lisa Evans - St Christopher’s Church/Resident
Chris Egelnick – Resident/Volunteer
Charlie Fox - Red Zebra/L.T.O
Hannah Todd – Newington Little Local/Local Trust Ambassador
Carl Adams – Local Trust
Steph Todd – Resident/Volunteer
Mike Harrison – Newington Community Centre
Keven Gabriel – N.B.L Gardener
Sam Voak - Resident/Volunteer
Tammy Sains – Resident/Volunteer
[bookmark: _GoBack]Millie Kydd
Sandra Herring - Resident/Volunteer 
Sandrra Sudds - Resident/Volunteer
Caroline Pinchbeck – Diocese of Canterbury/L.T.O.
Sarah Fox - People United
Keith Berry - Diocese of Canterbury
Tina Kydd

1. Apologies: These were given by Tess Luetchford - Marsh Monitors, Debbie Day - Academy Fm, Richard Barnard – Porchlight, Shola Aoko - St Christopher’s Church, Andrew Jacobson and Amy – Surestart.
2. Minutes of the last meeting: These were agreed.
3. Chairs Update: Richard went through a few items that were due to be discussed and will keep the Partnership informed of any other activities.
4. Lantern Marketing. It was agreed by the Partnership that a local marketing company should be contacted for a proposal.
5. Community Vehicle – The Partnership agreed a figure of £8,000 be set aside for the vehicle.
6. Green spaces: Work on these is on-going. The equipment has been ordered, but delivery is currently delayed.
7. People United – Best Fest: Sarah gave an update on the plans for the day, if anyone wants to help/get involved please contact Sarah.
8. Community Cooking: It was agreed for Chris to purchase a field kitchen cooking oven and a field kitchen stove along with a paella stand for the pop up cooking in the summer.
9. Carl:  Carl spoke about some training Courses that are available, he will circulate the information about these. Lisa has applied for Chair/Vice Chair role and has booked for the training with Local Trust. If anyone else is interested, please look on the Local Trust website for information.
10. AOB: A couple of members have resigned from the Partnership due to disagreements, the Chair thanked them for everything they had contributed and wished then well.

Next Meeting 18/07/2016
6.30pm at Newington Community Centre.
